
The Village Of Richmondville  
Code Enforcement Report 

Jesse Wilcox 607-267-1056 

Codes@rville.org 

 

                                     Reporting on code enforcement activities for June-July  2024 

 

I am still working on the rat problem I hope to have that information for 

the meeting attached to report  

 

I have still not received payment from dollar General for fire inspection 

done on 1/11/24  

 

I have two complaints one tall grass and one for appliances in their yard 

both have an order sent out to deal with the issue  

 

No new building permits this month   

 

I have attached the rules under Village Law and highlighted a     

couple of things for everyone to see for the duties of owners and 

occupants and penalties for offenses  

 

I am taking my in-service training for the year    

 

 

Thank you to the Ladies in the office for all the help  
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